
 
 

 

 

Over $18,000 was raised at the 18th annual Mid-Maine Homeless Shelter Golf 
Tournament held in Clinton, ME on September 24th, 2015.The money raised will 
go towards the general fund and also keep the facility warm through the winter.  

MMHS is a 24 hours a day 7 days a week facility and without this influx of income 
we would have to close during the day from 8 am to 4pm like the other urban 

shelters. This charity tournament keeps people and families with children out of 
the cold. We have support staff to work on housing and employment during the 

daytime, 67% of our guests secure employment while working with our 
employment program and 97% of those families and single adults that we have 
housed in the last 3 years are still stably housed, “ it is awesome to experience 

people rebuilding lives” said Betty Palmer, Executive Director. 

 

Bert Languet, CFP® and guests attend the 18th Annual Mid-Maine 
Homeless Shelter Golf Tournament 


